This Branch honoured two long-time
members Doris Miller and Roberta Tem-
pleman by presenting them with 50 year
pins.

This Branch honoured a number of mem-
bers by presenting them with service pins:
60 years - Ruby Blough and Mildred
Baker; 40 years - Nancy Ferguson; 30 years
- Ellen Geake, Shirley Weldon, Millie
Fraser and Margaret Russell; 20 years -
Vera Bateman; 10 years - Joanne McLeod,
Jessie Sarog and Darlene Levere. Friends
of WI Certificates were presented to three
husbands who are very supportive of the
WI - Ted Jewson, Ted Backshall and Ed
Levere. This Branch also donated more
than $300 worth of food to the local food
bank.

The Chapman Branch gathered together
with members of the Maple Ridge WI for
lunch and an afternoon of whist and other
games. Next summer, the Maple Ridge
Branch will host Chapman members.

Long-time members Irene Keutsch and
Jeanne Coulthard were honoured for their
66 and 64 years, respectively, of service to
the Women'’s Institutes.

Kimberly WI member Liz Wulff, was the
recipient of the Agnes MacPhail Award in
recognition for her community work. Her
volunteer efforts included: serving as
President of the Club for New Canadians
for more than 10 years; serving on Town
Council, the Hospital Board, the Planning
Board and the Municipal Affairs Office;
and, holding numerous WI offices at vari-
ous levels. Those who receive her kindness
know the endless hours she contributes to
driving those in need to various appoint-
ments and to visiting shut-ins.
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A handful of Central Ontario Area mem-
bers stopped long enough at the
summer Conference '98 happenings to
have this photograph taken. Standing

Mary Coulter, Joan Folkard, Judy
Lansing and Wilma Young. Seated from
left to right are Marjorie Speers and
Patricia Hodgins.

Submitted by Patricia Hodgins, PRO, Camilla WI,
Dufferin South.

Peterborough District
honoured thirteen members
for their outstanding contri-
butions to the Women's
Institute. In the back row
from left to right are Carol
Preston, Mary Mcfarlane,
Edna Lee and Joyce Payne. In
the front row from left to
right are Lorraine Hart,
Marion Morey, Beryl Harris,
Muriel Torrence, Elva Preston
and Gertie Jonkers.

Submitted by Donna Hampton,
PRO, Peterborough District.

Donna Cross, current President of the Lansdowne WI, was featured in the .
local paper for her volunteer work. Her recognition was for years of
involvement with Lansdowne Public School activities, such as Grade 8
graduations, camping trips and the Youth Group. She also helped with Boy

Scouts while her two sons were involved. As well, Donna has canvassed for

the Canadian Cancer Society, the Heart and Stroke Foundation and the
Canadian Institute for the Blind.

Photo courtesy of the Gananoque Reporter.
Submitted by Beatrice Websler, Secretary, Lansdowne WI, Leeds.

Connie Harris (left), Westside WI Public Relations
Officer, presented the “Indebted to the Past - Com-
mitted to the Future” video to Lynne Jordan (right),
Chief Librarian of the Kingston Frontenac Library
System.

Submitted by Connie Harris, PRO, Weslside WI, Frontenac.

Each member of this Branch was presented
with a pin noting the number of years of
their involvement with the Women’s
Institute. Florence Allen and Eleanor
McKeown received 50 year pins.




